
A large print version of this letter is available by  
telephoning (0114) 273 6086 

Development Services 

Director: L Sturch, MRTPI 
Traffic Section: 2-10 Carbrook Hall Road � Sheffield � S9 2DB 
E-mail: brian.hey@sheffield.gov.uk    Fax: (0114) 273 6182�
Website: www.sheffield.gov.uk 
 
Officer: Brian Hey  Tel: (0114) 2736086 
Ref: TR/20/10                            Date: 15 June 2012 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam   
 
Proposed Traffic Regulation Orders  
 
Please find attached a plan showing proposed changes to waiting restrictions near your property.  
 
These restrictions relate to the section of Buchanan Road between Wordsworth Avenue and 
Buchanan Drive. They are required as part of the proposals to help make the area more visually 
attractive and safer for pedestrians and drivers by providing :- 
 

•  a wider footway in front of the shops, 

•  additional parking/loading bays,   

•  reducing the carriageway width, and 

•  traffic calming features to reduce vehicle speeds. 
  
Details were sent to all properties in the area in September 2011 inviting comments and as a 
result some minor changes were made to allow additional parking for residents on part of 
Buchanan Road. 
 
The restrictions require the making of a Traffic Regulation Order. As part of this process we give 
the public opportunity to comment and/or object to what we are proposing. 
  
Please note that if you wish to formally object to what is being proposed then, to comply with the 
provisions of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, you must do so in writing to the address given 
above, or by email, giving the grounds for your objection by the 13th of July 2012.  
 
We would also like to hear from people who support the proposals.  
 
If any objections are received then Councillors will discuss them at a meeting of the Cabinet 
Highways Committee and a decision will be made on whether to proceed with the proposed 
changes. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the TRO process please contact Brian Hey on 0114 2736086 or 
by email brian.hey@sheffield.gov.uk 
 
If you have any queries regarding the proposed scheme please contact Jonathan Ulley on 0114 
27 35349�or by email Jonathan.Ulley@sheffield.gov.uk 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Brian Hey 
Traffic Regulations Engineer 
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